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To whom it may concern,

During January 2012 Southwest Baptist University took 11 students to Ethiopia
with the organization Blessing the Children International. We could not have been more
pleased with our time in Ethiopia! BCI has a genuine desire to see Debre Ziet, Ethiopia
come to know Christ. They truly let the missionaries experience the richness of the
Ethiopian culture through house visits, school teachings, and working in the churches.
Blessing the Children provided the direction that my students needed while still allowing
them to use each of their gifts and talents to serve the Lord while in Debre Ziet. Each
and every one of the students were changed and given a new perspective by their
mission experience in Ethiopia. Many of them believe so greatly in what BCI is doing for
the Kingdom of God that they have chosen to support them on a monthly basis by any
means possible. Our experience with Blessing the Children International was so
fantastic that I am going back again this year, for a longer time and with more students;
so that they can be a part of the ministry that Blessing the Children is doing in Debre
Ziet, Ethiopia. We feel blessed beyond measure to have the opportunity to partner with

Blessing the Children in serving the children of Ethiopia!

Secure in Christ,

Kimberly Jeffers

Philippians 1:21-22




